
Council Visit to New 
Haven	Connecticut
On October 26th our council sponsored a bus trip to New Haven 
Connecticut .  We boarded the bus at 7am for an 11am arrival at St Mary’s 
Church.  Brother David Kraehenbuehl joined us all the way from Washington 
DC and Brother Kevin Mulligan drove down from the seminary.  We were 
privileged to have a private tour of the spectacular church where our 
organization began.  It was especially moving and memorable to be able to 
see the crypt were Father McGivney is buried.  While at St Mary’s we 
attended noon Mass concelebrated by our Chaplain Father Kelly.  After Mass 
we headed across town to the Knights of Columbus Museum and spent the 
afternoon on our own journey through the intriguing displays and exhibits. 
Afterward, we again boarded the bus and enjoyed a nice relaxing dinner at 
Costa Azzurra restaurant on Long Island sound in Milford Connecticut before 
our jouney home. Thank you to Roger Tartaglia for his excellent job of 
planning and organizing the bus trip. .
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Two new members join 
our council

Christmas Social 
January 5th

March for Life 
January 22nd
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WELCOME TO OUR TWO NEWEST MEMBERS 

WHO RECEIVED THE HONOR OF THE FIRST 

DEGREE DURING OUR OCTOBER 

EXEMPLIFICATION:

STARSKY LIU

KEVIN MACDONALD



       CALENDAR OF EVENTS

! ! ! ! !
FROM THE GRAND KNIGHT:

Brother Knights,

  I am very blessed to have a 
dedicated and caring group 
of men behind me every day.  
You continually share your 
time and talents in pursuit of 
charity, unity fraternity and 
patriotism.  I cannot thank 
you enough for the support 
that I have been given 
throughout the year.

I would like to wish each of 
you and your family a very happy and holy advent season.  I look forward to sharing in the joy of 
season with several of you at our social on January 5th.

Vivat Jesus,

John Gatto, GK

January 5th    Christmas Social  (see details below)

January 11th   Basketball Free Throw

January 14th   General Council Meeting (see below)

January 21st  Respect Life Mass at Visitation

January 22nd  March for Life (bus details below)

January 28th  First Degree at Larkin Center

MEETING CHANGE FOR JANUARY

Please note that our General Meeting for January will be held on 
January 14th which is the second Tuesday of the month.  Also note 

that it will be held at ST TERESA SCHOOL and not at the Larkin 
Center.  These changes are due to the RESPECT LIFE MASS being 

held on January 21st.  Please try to attend the meeting .



CHRISTMAS SOCIAL
Time: Sunday January 5, 2014 at 6:00pm. 

Place: Michaels Restaurant at Westover Country Club

Please RSVP with number coming by Friday December 27. 

RSVP TO:  Brother Bud Swedkowski  610-630-0861

MARCH FOR LIFE-BUS TRIP
Time: Wednesday January 22nd at 7:30am (Visitation Lot)
Place: Washington, DC
Price: $20 per person or $15 per student
RSVP TO: Roger Tartaglia 610-888-3388
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